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HE DEPARTMENT OF
MINES AND PETRQLEUM RESOURCES
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PETROLEUM RESQURCES BRANCH

- February 21, 1977

Pacific Petroleums Ltd.,
Main P. O. Box 6666,
Calgary, Alberta, T2P 6T6.

Attn: Mr, W. B. Baker, P. Eng:,
Engineering Manager.

Dear Sir:

Re: Concurrent Production Approval,
Peejay North (Halfway).

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated February 16,
1977 requesting a three month extension to June 1, 1977 of the

interim approval granted in our letter of August 9, 1976.

We wish to advise that we have no objection to your re-
quest and therefore, interim approval of concurrent produc-
tion prior to installation of the compressor is continued

until June 1, 1977,

Yours truly,
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A. G. T, Weaver,
Chief Engineer,
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c.c. D. L. Johnson,
Fort St, John, B.C.
v P, K. Huus,
Victoria, B,C,
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